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From: Gaudette, Angela

To: Gaudette, Angela
Subject: Fw: 2513 Great Oaks Pkwy staff report
Date: Monday, December 16, 2019 5:41:15 PM

From: Regan Lenehan <reganlenehan@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 4:59 PM

To: Gaudette, Angela <Angela.Gaudette@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Re: 2513 Great Oaks Pkwy staff report

*k*

*** External Email - Exercise Caution

Hi Angela-
Thanks for time today and for this report. 1 do have some comments that I would like to be
included in the record, as follows:

Regan Lenehan & Joseph Horton
4506 Erin Lane
(Property within 500 ft of 2513 Great Oaks Pkwy)

While we would never want to stand between our neighbors and their aspirations for their new
home, we are nonetheless saddened to see a full demolition permit application for 2513 Great
Oaks. Our understanding is that 2513 was the very first home constructed in our
neighborhood. It has had only one owner, who passed away last year, and it remains largely
unchanged since the 1950s. We understand that this home may not be worthy of an historic
landmark designation, but it is historic to our neighborhood, and it’s demolition will be a loss.
If no portion of the home is able to be preserved, our hope is that a compatible, single family
structure will replace it, in order to maintain the historic character and cohesion on Great
Oaks, and that the heritage trees will be maintained. Thank you for the opportunity to
comment, and please keep us informed about the proposed construction, if possible.

Regan & Jody

Sent from my iPhone
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